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 John Kleeman OBJ2016/5613/P 05/11/2016  17:16:04 Dear Sirs

I am resident at 12 Heath Villas, a few houses away from Hillview in the Vale of Health and wish to 

register an objection to parts of the proposal under planning application 2016/5613/P. Although I am 

sympathetic to potential new residents in the road making their house in order, I am concerned at the 

work at the back of the house and I am concerned to ensure that there is a strong construction 

management plan that takes account of the needs of other residents of the road.

With regard to the back of the house, the current conservatory is non-intrusive. The new building in its 

place looks more aggressive, will impact views both from the back of houses in the Vale and I assume 

from the other side of the pond. I would also like to support the concern of my neighbours that it will 

impact on their privacy and light. I hope you will require a less intrusive structure there.

With regard to construction management, the Vale of Health is a cul de sac with a lot of road traffic. 

Hillview is close to the front of the Vale and lorries or other construction traffic there are likely to 

disrupt the road significantly. Please could there be a strong construction management plan in place to 

minimize disruption to others in the road.

Thank you for your consideration

12 Heath Villas

Vale of Health

NW3 1AW
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